Mr. Paul Walgrin, President
Rainbow Bridge Technologies
93 Rochester Park
805321 Singapore

Dear Mr. Walgrin,

I appreciate your employment offer for the position of Chief Engineer. I am unable to accept the offer because I have taken a position with another firm.

It was a pleasure meeting you and Ms. Wong. Thank you for the opportunity to learn more about your firm and the Chief Engineer position. Best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely, Charles Majin
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